
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH PUBLIC LIBRARY 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MEETING FOR JUNE 16, 2020 HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 

 

 

Due to the current Covid-19 situation, and the necessary shift in many of 

our City Operations to respond to the daily needs of this national 

emergency, we are postponing the Library Board  meeting at this time. 

 

 

Please contact Library Administration Department at (714) 960-8836 

if you have any questions. 
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